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Hope4You 
 
     Hi church family, 
          
          This year, Spring has shown us one 
of the difficult things about our relationship 
with God. It will happen on His timetable 
and He will do according to His will no 
matter what the calendar says. And no 
matter how much we want Him to bend to 
our will. 
 
          But Spring will come. And He is 
working on our behalf even if we can’t see 
it. God never lets us wait on His answer to 
make us miserable or to make us suffer. He 
always has a reason. And more than that, 
He has a plan. 
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matter how much we want Him to bend to 

will come. And He is 
working on our behalf even if we can’t see 
it. God never lets us wait on His answer to 
make us miserable or to make us suffer. He 
always has a reason. And more than that, 

 
                 That plan is to build us 
make us stronger. To increase our faith. 
And to teach us that He is faithful. Each 
battle teaches us that we can trust God just 
a little bit more. 
            Sometimes we go through the same 
things over and over because we haven’t 
learned what He was trying to teach us. 
God can’t move us forward until we 
discover what it is He is trying to teach us. 
But know that not a single thing that we go 
through is unknown to God.
 
        He is faithful. He loves you. He is 
trustworthy. His working on your beh
not dependent on circumstances. He is 
working on your side. And answered 
prayer is on its way. In His time
 
I love you guys. Most importantly, Jesus 
loves you guys. 
 
                                  Pastor Brian
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                 Thursday, May 3rd

  Pray for America - UNITY, based upon 
Ephesians 4:3 which challenges us to mobilize 

unified public prayer for America, "Making 
every effort to keep the unity of the Spirit 

through the bond of peace."
 

 

Vacation Bible School Meeting
Thursday, May 10th at 6:00 pm 

Methodist Church
 

Our Bible School will be June 24 
Sign up in the fellowship hall if you can help 

with this great outreach ministry!

 
May 13th- Happy Mother’s 

Day 
 

       

S.W.A.G. group is sponsoring                                      

      Bottles for Life 
ministry this year.  The proceeds from this 
project are used to aid expectant mothers with 
medical services including ultrasounds.  Pick up 
your bottle today, fill them with coins, dollars or 
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Thursday, May 3rd 

, based upon 
Ephesians 4:3 which challenges us to mobilize 

"Making 
every effort to keep the unity of the Spirit 

through the bond of peace." 

 

Vacation Bible School Meeting 
at 6:00 pm  

Methodist Church 

24 – 28 
Sign up in the fellowship hall if you can help 

with this great outreach ministry!  

Happy Mother’s 

                                       

                                     

The proceeds from this 
project are used to aid expectant mothers with 
medical services including ultrasounds.  Pick up 
your bottle today, fill them with coins, dollars or 

Mohican Men’s Fellowship
May 22nd 
at Fredonia Baptist Church

Make plans to attend the Mohican Men’s 
Fellowship on Monday the 22

pm.  Sign up today in the Fellowship 
Hall. 

 

 LEARNING ADVENTURES 
Graduation

Wednesday, May 16th

 All School Picnic will be Thursday May 17
10:30am 

Our end of the year picnic will include reciting the 
Pledge of Allegiance for 104.9 The River
 
*** We still have openings for the 2018
year!    Call 740-924-8109 to register
 
 
Dear Church Family,  
 I wanted to take a moment to say a big thanks 
of gratitude and appreciation for all of the love and 
support you have shown our beautiful preschool, our 
teachers, and myself throughout the 2017
year! It has been such a grand pleasure to have been 
the director and teacher for the ABC Preschool this 
past year! My heart is so full from this wonderful 
opportunity!!! As a school, we have had so many 
wonderful moments this year full of learning and 
growing through our class meetings and fun field 
trips! We are so excited to see the way God grows and 
leads our 26 students from this year and cannot wait to 
send them off with a bible to help guide them as they 
continue to grow and learn! We cannot say enough of 
the wonderful support of the wonderful members and 
pastor of this church who have helped us in any 
moment that we needed them so that we could 
function as an outreach of this beautiful church!! It 
has been a truly wonderful year! 
           Thank you and God Bless, 

 
Mohican Men’s Fellowship–

at Fredonia Baptist Church  
Make plans to attend the Mohican Men’s 

the 22nd  at 7:00 
Sign up today in the Fellowship 

LEARNING ADVENTURES  
Graduation 

th at 7:00pm  
Thursday May 17th at 

 
Our end of the year picnic will include reciting the 

for 104.9 The River 

*** We still have openings for the 2018-2019 school 
to register 

I wanted to take a moment to say a big thanks 
of gratitude and appreciation for all of the love and 

own our beautiful preschool, our 
teachers, and myself throughout the 2017-2018 school 
year! It has been such a grand pleasure to have been 
the director and teacher for the ABC Preschool this 
past year! My heart is so full from this wonderful 

As a school, we have had so many 
wonderful moments this year full of learning and 
growing through our class meetings and fun field 
trips! We are so excited to see the way God grows and 
leads our 26 students from this year and cannot wait to 

with a bible to help guide them as they 
continue to grow and learn! We cannot say enough of 
the wonderful support of the wonderful members and 
pastor of this church who have helped us in any 
moment that we needed them so that we could 

ch of this beautiful church!! It 
has been a truly wonderful year!  

Thank you and God Bless,  
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2nd Quarter Missions 

    Toshe and Jessie in Macedonia 

                             
May Mini Mission    

Our mission for May will be used for 
Vacation Bible School needs. 

 
      

 
The Trustees will be having some 

extensive repairs done on the outside of 
the church this Spring.    If you would 
like to donate to the Building Repair 

Fund to help with the cost – just mark 
your giving to reflect your wishes.  The 

special offering should be over-and-above 
what you regularly give.    

Thank you! 
 
 

May 28th 

 
 

 
 

 
  

              Graduation Recognition 
                         May 20th– 9:30 am 
 

 
Alison Bash      Northridge High School 
 

You are invited to Alison’s Open House 
May 19th 1 – 4 pm 

McPeek Lodge  3447 Raccoon Valley Rd. 
Granville 

 
 
 

Kerrington Mintier   Northridge High School 
 

You are invited to Kerrington’s 
 Open House 

May 26 from 2-6  
at the Babcock building Hartford 

fairgrounds 
 
 
 
 

Kaylin Zipf         Northridge High School 
 

You are invited to Kaylin’s  
Graduation Party 
May 27 at 2pm 

147 Sharon Rd Pataskala 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                         
 

                            

 
 

S.W.A.G. Saved With Amazing Grace
(2-3-4th graders) 

 
And 

 
FUSION – fusing youth to God!

(Middle School/High School)
 

6:30 – 8:00 pm Regular Mtg.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 

Naomi Peaslee is in an assisted living facility in 
Columbus. 

 

Naomi Peaslee
5055 Thomson Rd #225
Columbus, Ohio 43230

 

Newsletter   4 

 

 

Saved With Amazing Grace 
 

fusing youth to God! 
(Middle School/High School) 

8:00 pm Regular Mtg. 

 

Naomi Peaslee is in an assisted living facility in 

Naomi Peaslee 
5055 Thomson Rd #225 
Columbus, Ohio 43230 

 
Children’s Ministry

 
May 6 
Jr Church Leader:  Veronica 
Jr. Church Helper: Rachel T  
      Nursery: Lynd’s 
 
Primary (1st – 4th) Teacher:  Ansley 
Helper:  Lisa A 
PreTeen (5th –8th 
High School  Teacher:  Susie & Stacy 
 
 
May 13 
Jr Church Leader:  Veronica 
Jr. Church Helper: Chad 
      Nursery:  Bailey’s 
 
Primary (1st – 4th) Teacher: Ansley 
Helper: Brittany  
PreTeen (5th –8th 
High School  Teacher:  Susie & Stacy 
 
May 20 
Jr Church Leader:  Veronica 
Jr. Church Helper: Marcia 
      Nursery:  Caldwell’s 
 
Primary (1st – 4th) Teacher:  Ansley 
Helper:  Terry 
PreTeen (5th –8th 
High School  Teacher:  Susie & Brian 
 
May 27 
Jr Church Leader: Veronica 
Jr. Church Helper: Sabrina 
      Nursery: Jan & Kerry 
 
Primary (1st – 4th) Teacher: Ansley  
Helper: Patti 
PreTeen (5th –8th 
High School  Teacher:  Susie & Stacy 
  
 

           

Ministry Workers 
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